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                                                                                                 12th March 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

You are invited to the Year 5 assembly on Friday 29th March. Please come 

through the main entrance of the school at 2.30pm to enter the hall. There will 

be tea and coffee available at this event. 

 

The theme for the assembly is ‘Natural Disasters’ 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Miss Johnstone and Mr Watkin 
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